
OFFICIAL COMMUNICATIONS 

Meetings of the Society have been fixed at the following 
times and places : 

STANFORD UNIVERSITY, April 6, 1935. 
Abstracts must be in the hands of Associate Secretary T. M. Putnam, 

University of California, Berkeley, California, not later than March 9. 
All these will appear in the March issue of this Bulletin. 

N E W YORK CITY, April 19-20, 1935. 

Abstracts must be in the hands of Associate Secretary J. R, Kline, 
Low Memorial Library, Columbia University, New York City, not later 
than March 23. Abstracts received by the Secretaries on or before March 
9 will appear in the March issue of this Bulletin. There will be a 
symposium on the topic The problem of three bodies, and allied prob­
lems, at which the speakers will be Professors G. D. Birkhofï, E. W. 
Brown, and Aurel Wintner. 

CHICAGO, ILLINOIS, April 19-20, 1935. 
Abstracts must be in the hands of Associate secretary M. H. Ingraham, 

University of Wisconsin, Madison, Wisconsin, not later than March 23. 
Abstracts received by the Secretaries on or before March 9 will appear 
in the March issue of this Bulletin. By invitation of the Program Com­
mittee, Professor L. M. Graves will deliver an address on Topics in func­
tional calculus. 

R. G. D. RICHARDSON, Secretary of the Society, 

Articles for insertion in the BULLETIN should be addressed to E. R. 
HEDRICK, Editor of the BULLETIN, University of California at Los An­
geles. Reviews should be sent to W. R. LONGLEY, Yale University, New 
Haven, Conn. Notes should be sent to H. W. KUHN, Ohio State Uni­
versity, Columbus, Ohio. 

Subscriptions to the BULLETIN, orders for back numbers, and in­
quiries in regard to non-delivery of current numbers should be addressed 
to the American Mathematical Society, 450-459 Ahnaip St., Menasha, 
Wis., or Low Memorial Library, Columbia University, New York. 

The initiation fees and the annual dues of members of the Society 
(see this BULLETIN, p. 322, May, 1930; and the List of Officers and 
Members, September, 1934, p. 66), are payable to the Treasurer of the 
Society, Professor G. W. Mullins, Low Memorial Library, Columbia 
University, New York City. 


